Hoekelman Center (PLC/CARE) Newsletter WINTER 2017

"Educating, connecting and advocating in our communities to do what works for health"

www.plccare.org

DYSON DAY MARCH 8 at NOON SAVE THE DATE!

The Seventeenth Annual Anne E. Dyson Memorial Grand Rounds and Child Advocacy Forum will be held on March 8, 2017 from 12noon-1pm in the Class of '62 Auditorium at the University of Rochester Medical Center. Please note the time change from previous years. Topic-"What do we do with the answers?" Connecting families with resources after we ask about household conditions and social determinants of health. Our guest panel will help explore the wealth of available community services to address life issues families are facing. The panelists will be: Shawn Brown from Teen Empowerment, Megan Callanan Lasaponara, MD, Executive Director of Kids Thrive 585, Inc., Elizabeth Murray, MD from Bivona Child Advocacy Center and the American Academy of Pediatrics, Julie Roselli, Principal of Wilson Magnet High School, and Sue Segelman from Legal Assistance of Western New York, Inc. For more information please call 585-273-3737.

ANNOUNCEMENT - NEW STAFF

The Hoekelman Center is pleased to welcome Michele Schepisi-Ritchie as our new Center Secretary and Jessica Cranch as our part-time Program Assistant for the LARC initiative. Michele has 16 years of experience working in both medical and non-profit settings in Rochester. Most recently, she worked at the Seneca Park Zoo. Jessica is a Masters of Public Health student and has experience in community-based maternal and child health. The Hoekelman Center team is very happy to have Michele and Jessica join us.



Michele Schepisi-Ritchie



Jessica Cranch

RESIDENT PROJECT - THE EAGLE EXPRESS



Drs. Megan Kazi, Renee Boulware, and Kate Cicozi have helped to establish a school newspaper with the East High journalism students and teacher Elizabeth Conroy (right) with support from the Democrat & Chronicle. The Eagle Express has had five print issues and is now online.



Dept. of Pediatrics / Hoekelman Center 601 Elmwood Ave, Box 777 Room 4-5215 Rochester, NY 14642 www.plccare.org larc.urmc.edu

Copyright © 2017 The Hoekelman Center, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a friend of The Hoekelman Center.

Our mailing address is:

The Hoekelman Center

601 Elmwood Ave

Box 777

Rochester, NY 14642